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Cazier - DNR, Tim <tim.cazier@state.co.us>

Next scheduled blast for Red Canyon Quarry 
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Wayne Stoughton <Wayne.Stoughton@martinmarietta.com> Tue, Jun 19, 2018 at 7:34 AM
To: Ken Bishop <ken@kidlynx.com>, "Cazier - DNR, Tim" <tim.cazier@state.co.us>
Cc: Michael Sheahan <Michael.Sheahan@martinmarietta.com>, Robert Cochran <Robert.Cochran@martinmarietta.com>,
"larry.mirabelli@buckleypowder.com" <larry.mirabelli@buckleypowder.com>, Matt Klepfer
<Matt.Klepfer@buckleypowder.com>

Good Morning Ken and Tim,

 

We are looking to put shot #7 off on Friday, June 22, 2018 between 11:00 AM and 2:00 PM pending weather  and/or
mechanical issues.  Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions.

 

Thank you,

 

Wayne Stoughton

Manager, Red Canyon Quarry| Rocky Mountain Agg District

Martin Marietta

3131 Barrett Road, Colorado Springs, CO 80926

t. (719) 629-8372

e. wayne.stoughton@martinmarietta.com

www.martinmarietta.com
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